“Let all that you do be done in love.” 1 Corinthians 16:14

gm Of Rl Sra] e N
In honor of the memory i Is heart for'service, a new ministry has
been established at FBC. ‘If The Shoe Fits” will help provide shoes for children,
preK-3rd grade, at Henderson and West Rusk schools. We will work with counselors
at these schools to identify needs and meet them! Prayerfully consider how you can
help! There is an account set up at the church for donations and for those who wish
to give through the ShelbyNext app, the account is ‘If The Shoe Fits'.

As we further this ministry, our prayer will be to add more school districts and ages.

Official Kick-Off Date: Sept 22

Beg\nn\ng date cO! eC“ !
/ 11 on

3 Practice is on Sunday afternoons, beginning
m today, Sept. 8, at 3:30 pm.
Have questions or want Go join, call Allen in the church office!

s Precept

BIBLE STUDY
begins Sept. 10th

9:30-noon
dining hall _
sign up in the church office Tuesday meeting dates

: Sept. 10&24 Dec. 10
workbooks: $20  8F595%% Aiisaze

Nov. 5 Feb. 11& 25

Financial Statistics thru 09.01.24

Total Weekly Budget Receipts Target:  $44,461.74
Actual Budget Receipts This Week: $28,026.35

Year-To-Date Budget Target: $1,586,295.75
Year-To-Date Budget Receipts: $1,425,322.77
Children’s Building

Amount Given This Week: $1,845.00
Balance Owed: $1,189,865.54

Thursday, Sept. 26
former Yates Place

. . . $5 per person

Vans will leave the FLC parking lot at 10:30 am.

Name:

# of reservations:

Yes, | will ride a van. | will drive my own car.

Sypnpathy to

CAusette D illiaon in the load of e mother,

CAitente S/2atterdon

CJarod & Gffay Ginley in the lodd of hid father
and oJamed Siuley in the (0ad of id grandfathert,

Welcome New Members
Kurt, Cheyenne, & Cooper

Dear Church Family,

Lindsey

Thank you for the meats, vegetables and rolls you provided for the
famil¥] meal after mom’s service. It allowed us time to be

toget
thoughtfulness!

er without worrying about preparation. Thanks again for your

The Cadenhead Family

Today
8:45a0m Prayer Time with the Pastor (m. 8104
9:15am Bible Study
10:30am Morning Worship
3:30pm The Master’'s Hands
5:30pm KIDZ Choir
Monday
10:00am Week of Prayer Meeting
1:00pm GriefShare
Tuesday
6:45a0m Prayer Time with the Pastor (prayer House)
9:30am Precepts
11:00am Lunch at FBC
Wednesday
11:00am Lunch at FBC
11:30am BSF
4:30pm Wednesday Night Supper
5:15pm Business Meeting
6:00pm KIDZ-Wednesday Night Live
KIDZ-1st & 2nd Outing
Youth-The Cause
Adults-Disciplelife
Worship Choir & Orchestra
Thursday
11:00am Lunch at FBC
1:00pm Fellowship & Games (in the FLC)
Sunday
8:45am Prayer Time with the Pastor (m. 8104)
9:15am Bible Study
10:30am Morning Worship
Steve Cochran, State Missions Speaker
12:00pm Worship Choir Lunch & Rehearsal
3:30pm The Master’'s Hands
5:30pm KIDZ Choir

Church Office 903.657.1646 - Family Life Center 903.657.2504 - Prayer House 903.657.1394

Dr. David Higgs

Pastor

903.658.449 |

Rod Salmon Lane Langford Darren Muirhead

Minister of Music Minister of Youth, Interim Minister of Children

903.658.9309 Families & Recreation 281-761-5275
318.393.8944

207 West Main - Henderson, 75652 - www.thefbc.org

First Bagtist Church

September 8, 2024

“Crown Him With Many Crowns”
Cathy Waggoner

Welcome
Dr. David Higgs

“At The Cross”
“Trust In God”

“Psalm 46 (Lord of Hosts)”
Worship Choir & Orchestra

“The Importance of Small Groups”
Dr. David Higgs

“Come Thou Fount”
Recognition of Decisions

Closing Prayer

ATTENTION LADIES!!!

e ey Please join us for our

Yoot Week of Prayer Program
for State Missions
Monday, September 9
10:00 a.m.

FLC Parlor
Guest Speaker: Justin Baird,

! Kilgore College BSM Director
&V A light lunch will be served
I AM ﬁ following the program.

Church Goal: $18,000  Given to Date: $5,817.71

All FBC ladies are invited,
as well as non-member friends
who are interested in missions.



THE IMPORTANCE OF SMALL GROUP MINISTRY
Acts 2:42-47

I. BIBLICAL FOUNDATION FOR SMALL GROUPS

e The Example of the

*The Example of

II. TEN BENEFITS OF SMALL GROUPS

APPLICATIONS

e Make to help your church and to minister to others.

o let’s this.

¢ Don’t try to live the Christian life without a system.

e Don’t ever take church fellowship for granted.

$12.00

Deadline to
order is
Sept. 15th!

See You at
the Pole

5
SEEYOUATTHEPOLE® ™ =

GLOBAL DAY OF STUDENT-LED PRAYER

$21.00

DuaL Crepit
8i8LE Stupy

THIS FRrRIDAY
ST GROUP 11:35
'ND. GROUP 1:00

2025 Missiony@pEp

Contact Mike Head (903.985.1055) for more information.
North Africa Mission

ortunities

India Mission Trip Youth Sports Camp
Jan. 4-11, 2025 March 8-16, 2025
TRIP IS FULL! ) 6 People
Pray for those who will be serving! Working with local youth to learn
basketball, flag football,
Mongolian Church Youth Retreat and other sports
Feb. 20-23, 2025
. 8 People Volunteer Christian Builders Mission Trip
Leading Youth Weekend Retreat June 29-July 5
(Fri-Sun) Contact Shannon Coats

(903.646.7836)

Livir;\% Water Well Mission Trip
exico or Nicaragua
July 20-26, 2025
12 people
Water well project/teach children
Bible stories/WASH program

KIDZ CHOIR
9:30-6:30 bm
Sundays

W6 NEED YOLUNLEERS!

T SCAN tHE QR GObE 10 SIgN-UP!
L% WE PPRECIALE dLL OUR GHURGH DOES FOR KIDZ!

ATTENTION FBC LADIES:

PRAYING WOMEN meet the 3rd Tuesday of each month, from 10:00 to 11:00
a.m. at the Prayer House located on the fire station side of our west parking
lot. These ladies pray for missions, for the ministries of our church, and for
the needs of our state, our nation, and our world. The first meeting is
Tuesday, September 17 and will be a prayer ride to each school campus in
Henderson. If there are moms and grandmothers who would like to attend this initial meeting only,
please join us as we pray for your children and grandchildren and the challenges they face every
day at school. Meet at the prayer house at 10:00 and we will go by church van or personal cars to
each campus and pray for that school as we sit in our vehicles. Because of the nature of this first
meeting, we plan for a slightly longer session ending around 11:30.

Women in the Word is a monthly Bible Study of WMU, meeting on the wo

third Thursday of each month, September through May, at 10:00 in the church

parlor. The first meeting this fall will be Thursday, September 19, and no OK,&
advance preparation is necessary. We will be studying Biblical concepts for spiritual

and personal transformation from 2 Peter, using Dr. David Jeremiah's book,

Everything You Need as a format. Teachers throughout the year will be Jackie Legg and Toni
Hale, who encourage all FBC ladies plus guests to attend. The subtitle of the book says,

"8 Essential Steps to a Life of Confidence in the Promises of God”. Be sure to invite your friends
from other churches to join us any month they are available. The chapters can be studied as
stand-alone sections if consistent attendance is not possible.

A new cycle of GriefShare begins Monday, Sept. 9.
Sessions are held int/&®Parlor in the
Family Life Center ofFirst Baptist Church.

GRIEF£) SHARE

1:00-3:00pm in the Parlor T | ‘ workbook price: $20

What is GriefShare? A grief récovery support group where you
can find help and healing for the hurt of losing a loved one.

Do yot

Join us on Thursdays at 1:00 pm for

Gellowatip & (Gamed in the FsA°,
a time for fellowship & fun. Everyone is invited!
Bring your favorite games.




